Tiffan! Peters

From: thomas lefebvre <thomaslefebvre@yahoo.com>
Sent: Friday, October 23, 2020 10:38 AM

To: Tiffany Peters

Subject: 392 Henshaw St

Sorry, | thought | sent this email to Michelle last week. We are withdrawing our application for special permit at 392
Henshaw S$t. Thank you, Sandy and Tom

Sent from my iPhone
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